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22nd January 2018 

Reading Project 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following the success of the Reading Project, we have decided that it would be a valuable and exciting 
opportunity for the children involved to continue to access Alsager library in their small group.  
Although part of the reading project was to visit the library, this was only for 5-10 minutes before the group 
work began. Each week, the children really enjoyed their time in the library and expressed that they would 
like more time there to choose, read and share different types of books with their friends. 
 
Because of this and to keep the children's interest and enthusiasm for reading alive, we would like to be 
able to take the children to visit Alsager library at various points during the rest of the academic year. Due 
to staffing, there will not be a regular day or time slot when these visits will occur. Instead, whenever there 
is an opportunity, we would like to be able to take the children to the library for an hour during the 
afternoon.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in these library visits then please grant permission on ParentMail or 
alternatively complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Bailey 
 
Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Reading Project – Year 3 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________________to take part in the 
Reading Project library visits.  
 
I give permission for my child to either be walked down to the library with a member of staff or to travel in 
a staff member’s car. 
 
Signed ______________________________ Parent/Carer 
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